
PUBLIC SERVICE WEEK
MAY 2ND - 8TH, 2021

In recognition of the service our employees provide every day to 
the residents of Alameda County, we pause to celebrate Public 

Service Week, and to thank you for your many contributions.

Best wishes!
 From the ACPD leadership team

Brian, Karen and Marcus




